


Indeed, our reliance on transit countries for international trade as 

well as the cross-border management measures implemented to 

contain COVID-19, have affected movement of goods and services 

to and from Landlocked Developing Countries. 

 
In this context, The Vienna Programme of Action for Landlocked 

Developing Countries adopted in December 2014, for the Decade 

2014-



To this extent, I am honored to announce the intention of the 

Government of Rwanda to sign the multilateral agreement for the 

establishment of an “International Think Tank for Landlocked 

Developing Countries”, as well as the nomination of a National 

Focal Point to spearhead the implementation of the Vienna 

Programme of Action.  

 

Finally, as we commemorate the 75th anniversary of the United 

Nations charter and its principles, the Government of the Republic 

of Rwanda is calling for more international cooperation between 

landlocked and transit developing countries as well as the United 

Nations System to further accelerate the implementation of the 

Vienna Programme of Action. 

 
I would like to conclude by expressing our sincere recognition to 

the Government of Kazakhstan, in its capacity of Chair of the 

Group of Landlocked Developing Countries, for its outstanding 

leadership in the preparatory process of this Annual Ministerial 

Meeting.    

 

THANK YOU. 


